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Construction coalition statement on “Safer at Home” Emergency Order 

While it would be incorrect to report that it is “business as usual” for construction, our thousands 
of employers and employees are pleased that Wisconsin Gov. Tony Evers’ “Safer at Home” Emer-
gency Order deemed construction an essential service, and understands the importance of bal-
ancing public health with the literal building of Wisconsin and those employers who are provid-
ing the tools and supplies for contractors.

Each day, construction contractors and employees practice a wide range of safety precautions.  
They will continue to follow the advice of federal, state and local officials and take additional safe-
guards to secure and protect construction sites from COVID-19.
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